From: efsp@uww.unitedway.org

To: CIDJudge@epcounty.com
Subject: Payment Released (803600-014)
Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 12:58:25 PM

Ricardo A. Samaniego ,

Today a payment was issued to your Local Recipient Organization (LRO). A payment letter with detail, including
amount and the last 4 digits of the bank account in which funds will be deposited, may be found on the Emergency
Food and Shelter Program (EFSP) website, www.efsp.unitedway.org. The deposit will be made to your account
within 2-3 business days, barring any unforeseen circumstances.

You will need to use your log-in ID and password to access the site. After signing in, select Reports from the
menu on the left side of the screen. Select Payments and Phase to see the most recent payment letter generated
for your agency.

Your Local Board will receive an email advising that a payment has been issued to your LRO.

If you have questions regarding this notification or the payment letter online, please contact your Local Board.

Thank you,

Emergency Food and Shelter Program
701 North Fairfax Street

Alexandria, VA 22314-2064

Tel: 703-706-9660

Fax: 703-706-9677
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